
DECEMBER 2021 
COORDINATORS COMMENTS 
 
 

Hell Canyon held its monthly meeting on December 4th. 

 

We discussed our plans on doing the road cleanup, food drive, toys for tots, Xmas party and 

future rides. 

 

The road cleanup and the rules involved. Lots of rules for picking up other peoples trash, SMH ( 

can’t believe I have to be trained to pick up trash ). It’s a two year commitment that requires you 

to do 2 pickups a year, that’s the simple part of the rules. But we are moving forward with it. 

 

The people from the food bank are really slow to respond, makes you wonder ( been working on 

getting a meeting with them for months now ) how they ever distribute the food collected. We 

have a meeting with them on 12/ 6. 

 

The Highway man motorcycle club is having their annual toy run on December 11. We always 

participate in the run and volunteer to help wherever needed. It starts at 1 o’clock leaving from 

Lancer lanes in Clarkston, Washington. Dress warm it’s only supposed to be 34° out. 

 

We have our annual Christmas party on the 18th of December at my shop starting at 4 o’clock. 

It’s a potluck with the meat furnished by the chapter. There’s a gift exchange for those who want 

to participate. There’s talk of a ugly sweater contest and a left/right/center game. 

 

We are trying to plan future rides for this summer and annual rides. It’s hard to plan rides if we 

don’t get members to come to the meetings. If your one of them, don’t complain of the dates 

planned or the destination. Will be planning those dates and destinations at our January meeting 

on 1/2/22. ( this meeting could be really short and business carried over to the February meeting 

) Our January meeting was changed to 1/2/22 from 1/8/22 because Paul and I have a BOD 

meeting on 1/8/22. SORRY 

 

Hells Canyon coordinator 

Bob B 

 
 


